
John Haffner, White River Junction, VT.
Dear Secretary Reese,

As a resident of Hartford, VT I am writing in support of the comments filed 
by Town Manager on behalf of our Selectboarb on April 2nd with the subject 
"Re: FERC No. 1892, Wilder Dam, Great River Hydro LLC Town of Hartford, 
Vermont comments on Great River Hydro LLCâ€™s Application for a New 
License"

I am particularly supportive of requiring Great River Hydro to reopen the the 
access between Vermont and New Hampshire. This access should be prioritized 
for bike and pedestrian travel. I am also specifically in support of 
requiring Great River Hydro to fund a Kilowatt Park Master Plan.

Thank you for receiving this comments.

John
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